

VILLAGE OF LAKEVIEW COUNCIL MEETING
June 5th, 2018 @ 6:00 P.M.

Due to not having a quorum, there was no council meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The next meeting will be June 19th, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in Council Chambers.  
  					Respectfully submitted,
							
																			__________________________							Rebecca Larrabee, Fiscal Officer 


___________________________
Mayor Ryan Shoffstall
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